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Our School Environment 
Our two Faith Ambassadors, Cerys and Layla accompanied Mrs. Allen and 
myself to the garden centre this week to buy a water feature, plants and 
pots for our new prayer garden. We will be having a small area in the 
garden dedicated to Our Lady and another to St Francis. This morning the 
girls worked hard to ensure that all plants were potted and watered, and I 
am delighted to say that it is now looking very impressive. The garden is 
being dedicated to the memory of Mr. David Burgoyne, our late Chair of 
Governors, and Mrs. Louise Williams, a long-standing member of our 
teaching team. The final unveiling will be next week when we will share 
photographs with you. 
 
Sports’ Day 
Although this cannot go ahead in its usual format, we very much hope 
that we will be able to hold the next best thing. Our ‘Sports, Health & 
Fitness Week’ will be held the week commencing May 24th. Each class will 
be allocated their sports’ day and will be recorded for you to watch. The 
usual stickers and certificates will be given out. There will be lots of 
activities around the theme of keeping ourselves fit and healthy 
throughout the week. 
 
Multi-Cultural Week 
This takes place during the week commencing May 17th. Each class will be 
investigating the cultural identity of a chosen country and learning all 
about the similarities and differences compared to life here in Wales. The 
week will culminate with each class sharing all that they have learned with 
the rest of the school during our Friday morning assembly. 
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Parish Links & RE 
This week we began our 
First Holy Communion 
preparation sessions. All 
pupils have been given their 
books which we have begun 
to work through. We 
enjoyed a virtual session on 
Monday along with the 
candidates from Mary 
Immaculate School. Please 
could forms be returned as 
soon as possible so that we 
may pass them on to Fr 
Paul. 
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… this week to  
Alex – 8 oed 
Oscar – 6 oed 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Reminders 
• Pupils may now wear summer uniform; we hope that the weather 

stays fine and warm enough for pupils to enjoy playing out without 
a coat, but on chillier days, please may these be sent in. 

• Please try and arrive on time for the school day. There is 
considerable disruption in the class when pupils arrive late, and 
your child may have missed important parts of the first lesson. If 
you do arrive late, please go to your allocated entrance and call 
the school office to let them know that you are waiting.  

 

 

 



 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Merit Certificates 

Dosbarth Seren Y Mor Angus Virgo - for settling in well into the afternoon session and being a good friend 
to his friends making sure they go home feeling happy.  

Dosbarth Dolffin Frazer Barrow - for trying really hard with his writing and spellings this week.  

Dosbarth Puffin Massura Mathan - for brilliant recall of our Welsh story and for being able to answer 
questions clearly. 

Dosbarth Skomer Ellison McLuckie - for coming back to school with a sensible attitude to his work. 

Dosbarth Ramsey Zain Zahadyakta - for having a positive attitude to all he does and for brilliant 
reading. 
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Y Cyngor Cymraeg 
 
Y Cyngor Cymraeg this week have recorded a story for Foundation Phase 
to listen to. Scan the QR code to enjoy!  
 

 
 

Dear Jesus, 
Thank you for our family and 
friends. May we always be 
able to have lots of fun 
together. Help us to see 

Jesus before our eyes in the 
people that love us. 

Amen 

ALN Survey for Parents 
 

Parents and carers of children with Additional 
Learning Needs( ALN) – Do you know the way 
children and young people with ALN receive 

support is changing in Wales? 
We really want to hear from parents and carers 
about these changes here in Pembrokeshire. We 
know that, to ensure the best outcomes for 
children and young people, it is important that all 
partners work together - and this includes parents. 
Please take 10 minutes to give your views! The link 
HERE to the survey gives parents an opportunity to 
contribute, and to help develop how information 
about this support and provision for children and 

young people is delivered in Pembrokeshire. 
 

 

 


